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Minister) will be responsible for developing the emissions reduction and resilience plans, and yet the 

Government Response document infers that 'relevant Ministers' will have carriage. As the forestry 

industry is one of the key industries in the LULU CF sector, PFT believe the Minister responsible for 

forestry, the Minister for Resources., should have a key role to play in the development of the LULU CF 

emissions reduction and resilience plan. PFT would also encourage that the plans be disallowable 

instruments. 

The Government has allocated funding of $10 million in the 2021-22 Budget for the next climate action 

plan, yet it is unclear whether this funding will flow through to facilitate implementation of the emissions 

reduction and resilience plans. Further clarity on this would be helpful for key stakeholders. 

PFT also notes some confusion in the documentation on the timeframe for development of the initial 

plans. PFT believe these plans should be a Government priority given the need for urgent action on 

climate change. 

If you have any queries or need further expansion on the points raised above, please contact me or 

Murray Root Policy and Data Officer. 

Yours sincerely, 

Penny Wells 

CEO Private Forests Tasmania 
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